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Dear St James’s Square Residents

Spring has finally sprung in St James’s Square, the spring bulbs are coming up, 
the Magnolia has flowered, and the blossoms are spectacular on the Cherry tree. 
We are well and truly ready for some warmer, drier and calmer weather after 
what has been a very long wet winter! 

A reminder…if you have children playing in the Garden, please ensure that 
they are always supervised and also, please note that our trees are 
off limits for climbing or playing on.  This is for a couple of reasons, but 
primarily due to the age of the trees and in some cases, for example the 
Catalpa tree, the fragility of them.  

UPCOMING EVENTS….

Garden Tidy & Coffee on Saturday, 27th April & Saturday, 15th June @ 9am 
Start the weekend with a little outdoor activity and come and help with a Garden tidy. The Garden needs a bit 
of TLC to prepare it for the coming months when the weather will improve and we can all enjoy our lovely 
greenspace.  Please come and help pick up litter, collect fallen branches and pull up dead daffodils. You will be 
rewarded with a cup of tea or coffee in our local cafe ‘Pane e Vino’ afterwards.  All residents welcome!

St James’s Square Summer Party on Saturday, 22nd June @ 3pm onwards
We are excited to announce the 2024 St James’s Square Summer Party will be held on Saturday, 22nd June 
starting at 3pm. There will be entertainment and live music including some new faces for this year’s line-up.  This 
is a great opportunity to get to know neighbours and enjoy a long summer’s afternoon with drinks and nibbles 
in the sunshine, hopefully! All residents along with their friends and families are welcome, so dust off the 
camping chairs, gazebos and wine coolers and come and enjoy our beautiful garden alongside some super 
entertainment and company.  

Saturday, 27th April
Garden tidy & coffee at Pane e Vino, Garden @ 9am

Saturday, 15th June
Garden tidy & coffee at Pane e Vino, Garden @ 9am

Saturday, 22nd June
St James’s Square Summer Party, Garden from 3pm

Keeping our residents up to date…
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